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City of Charleston January 2 Winter Weather Update 
 

Charleston, S.C.—Based on the anticipated inclement weather and potential for hazardous 

driving conditions, city offices will be closed Wednesday, January 3.  

 

City of Charleston emergency officials continue to monitor the winter weather forecast and its 

potential impacts to the Charleston area.  

 

Residents are encouraged to remain up to date on the latest weather forecasts and are urged to 

avoid all unnecessary travel. 

 

In addition, residents should be aware that garbage and trash collection has been delayed and 

will resume when weather conditions permit. Updates on the revised collection schedule will 

be announced as new information becomes available. 

 

A citizen information line for winter weather-related inquiries will be staffed beginning at 7:30 
a.m. tomorrow at 843-973-7219. The line will be updated to reflect the most current situation 
and will remain open for as long as needed.  
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